
REPORT FROM SEEND & DISTRICT RAMBLERS for APM on Thursday 7th May 2024 

 

Seend & District Ramblers have enjoyed another year of Rambling in our beautiful countryside. We 

have had a good number of members joining the monthly walks, enjoy social events and the 

weekend away. 

Walks have included, something different but very enjoyable, urban walk around Bath and along the 

River Avon as well as walks from Honeystreet, Smallgrain Plantation (Blacklands, Calne), Monkton 

Farleigh, Reybridge and Lacock, Wootten Rivers, Drews Pond Devizes, Semington, Biddestone village 

and Lockeridge.  

A good number battled it out in July for the top ladies and gents titles in Skittles which included an 

American supper. This was followed by a well supported evening walk and picnic at Yatton Keynell. 

This year’s weekend away saw us return to Minehead where we walked from the hotel to Dunster 

and returned along the beach. The Sunday walk was from a little village, Horner, which was very 

enjoyable and ended with a stop at the café for a well earned cuppa and piece of Bobby’s bread 

pudding. 

The Christmas meal at The Three Magpies was excellent and full of festive spirit. 

As you can see this group continues to thrive but new members are always welcome. 

 

Sandra James 

Secretary of Seend & District Ramblers   


